
 

 

Dear Members, 

A couple of items to address before the end of this Month: 

2BBB Matchplay Qualifying: 

The following pairs have qualified for the 2BBB Men’s Matchplay 

Championship from the results of last Saturday June 22nd: 

Rice+McCormac 

Prinsloo+Smart 

Murphy+Radcliff 

Dickson+Rigney 

Mouat+Hall 

Komma+Hickie 

Young+Groves 

Hancock+Russell 

Gonella+Troy 



Murphy+Rochford 

Avis+Winkler 

Miles+Evans 

Welsh+Davies 

Hennessy+Yabsley 

Russo+Edgerley 

Behan+Merchant 

  

Before I put the draw up on the noticeboard, I need all pairs to confirm 

they will participate. Please email back to me on or before June 30th. 

clubcaptain@shoalhavenheadsgolfclub.com.au If I don’t hear from you 

I will then ask the next best scores to participate. 

The Round of 16 will need to be completed by July 21st 

The Round of 8 (QF) by August 4th 

The Semi Finals by August 18th 

The Final by September 1st 

  

TOP GUN: 

The long anticipated Top Gun Event will be played this Sunday June 

30th. 

After many weeks of players trying to qualify we now have our 19 

Finalists: 

John Schott, Rob Walker, Ian Griffin, Grant Clark, Lawso, Vince 

O’Connor, Adele Abbott, Terry Ashby, Craig Ratcliffe, Shane Young, 



Keith Muller, Michael Winkler, James Rigney, Trevor Harris, Scott 

Abbott, Nic Hall, Jack Brand, Paul Feest and David Cawthorn. 

  

Competitors are requested to arrive before 7.45am for the seedings, the 

rules and a bacon and egg roll. 

Interested in seeing 19 people hit off the 1st tee to start this event? It’s 

quite a sight and anyone is welcome to come and witness and enjoy the 

walk around the course. 

  

Masters Vets Update: 

Our team were narrowly beaten last Sunday putting them out of the 

finals. Bad luck guys but I have been told by Lee Maddinson the Captain 

that the team will be primed for a win in 2025. 

  

Ladies Shotgun Ambrose Day June 25th 

Thanks to the Ladies members for inviting me to join them after their 

shotgun start yesterday. It was nice to meet many of you. From the 

meeting, if anyone has any further questions don’t hesitate to contact 

me via my SHGC email. clubcaptain@shoalhavenheadsgolfclub.com.au 

  

Lastly, Our ground staff would prefer that cart users please try harder 

to avoid the hoop barriers rather than use them as a crash dummy. 

Seriously, these hoops are put in place to protect our course. Pretty 

ordinary to run straight over them……….. 



 

 

 

(Nice photo of Adam though….) 

  

Thanks for reading, 

Phil Lyons 

Club Captain 

 

 


